TSJ: Notice of restoration of website of the company

On 22 Jan 2018, Ha Noi Tourist Service Joint Stock Company announced the restoration of the website g of the company as follows:

On 28 July 2017, Ha Noi Tourist Service Joint Stock Company sent the official letter No. 180/TB-TSC to State Securities Committee of Vietnam to announce the security incident of website of the company. Therefore, hosting service provider (hosting) had to close the transmission line temporarily to avoid impact on the general network security caused by the incident. However, the Company still disclosing the information to all shareholders at the link:
https://ezsearch.fpts.com.vn/Services/EzData/defaultClientsite.aspx?s=1721

After fixing the problem, website of the company is working normally:

http://www.hanoitoserco.vn

http://www.hanoitoserco.com.vn

http://www.tosercohanoi.com
